
Origami Doggie 

 

Use a square of colorful paper. Start with the white side 
up if using origami paper. Fold the top corner to the 
bottom corner to make a colored triangle. 

 

Fold each top corner of the triangle to create smaller 
triangles that extend over the edges of the original shape 
Fold up the bottom corner and crease. 
 

 

Fold up the bottom corner and tuck it between the two 
layers.  
Of the small white triangle, fold down the tip to touch 
the bottom edge.  
 

 

To make the doggie body, take a second piece of paper. 
Start with the white side up if using origami paper. Fold 
the top corner to the bottom corner to make a colored 
triangle. 
 
Make an outside reverse fold on one point of the triangle 
fold.   

 

Put the head on top of the remaining point of the triangle 
fold.  Use a pen or marker to color the small triangle nose 
and add eyes. 

 
  



Origami Rabbit 

 

Use a square of colorful paper. Start with the white side 
up if using origami paper. Fold and unfold along the 
diagonal.  Fold outer corners toward the center.  
 
This is the kite base. Rotate it to the right. 

 

Make a pleat fold at the point – fold the point back and 
then fold the point forward again. The point should not 
be even with the edge, it should go past the fold. 
 
Fold in half horizontally. 
 

 

Fold up the triangular point to make an outside reverse 
fold. 
 

 

Use scissors to cut along the crease about two-thirds of 
the way down.  

 

Open up the ears to shape them. Use a pen or marker to 
add eyes and nose if you wish. 

 
Find more origami books in the Arts and Crafts Neighborhood at Call Number 736.982  

1515 SW 10th Avenue – Topeka KS 66604-1374 
785.580.4400 - www.tscpl.org 


